
Outlook

Re: 67 Old CNE Rd

From Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Date Thu 5/29/2025 11:08 AM
To George Johannesen <aea.george@gmail.com>
Cc Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>

Note received thank you

Abby Conroy
Land Use Director
Town of Salisbury
PO Box 548
27 Main Street
Salisbury, CT 06068
(860)435-5190

Office Hours:
Walk-ins 8am-9am Monday/Tuesday/Thursday and Wednesdays 8am-12pm. 
Outside of these hours, staff are available by appointment ONLY.

In accordance with CGS §7-159b preapplication review and any results or information obtained from it
may not be appealed under any provision of the general statutes and shall not be binding on the
applicant or any authority, commission, department, agency or other official having jurisdiction to review
the proposed project. Additionally, the information contained herein has been compiled to provide
guidance. It is not to be substituted for an analysis of regulations of the Town or State or constitute a
legal opinion of the Town of Salisbury. 

From: George Johannesen <aea.george@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 10:40 AM
To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Subject: 67 Old CNE Rd
 
Hi Abby,
My client wants to withdraw both applications from Inland Wetlands and from P&Z. Please let me know
you got this. Thanks

George Johannesen
Allied Engineering Associates
Sent from my phone


